Andrew, 

I have no objections to this reserved matters application. I would note that requirements to protect the site and users of this development proposal from land contamination were applied to 10/01642/OUT and the developer should ensure that these requirements are considered whilst undertaking the works detailed in this reserved matters application site. 

Best regards, 

Sean

Sean Gregory
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District Council

